Peel Park Primary School and Nursery Peel Park Drive, Bradford, BD2 4PR **Tel:** 01274 639377 **Fax:** 01274 648412

Email: office@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Lloyd C. Mason-Edwards BSc (Hons), PGCE, NPQH.

www.peelpark.eschools.co.uk

Wednesday, 4th December, 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,



Christmas Events in School

The run up to Christmas is a very busy but exciting time in school. With this is in mind I am wanting to remind you of some important dates for your diary.

Thursday 5 th December	Whole school
From 3.15pm	Christmas Fair
Tuesday 10 th December	Whole school Christmas Jumper Day Christmas Dinner Day
Monday 16 th December 2.00pm	Year 2 and Year 3 Christmas performance Parents invited to attend – look out for a letter this week to get your tickets
Tuesday 17 th December 9.30am	Year 2 and Year 3 Christmas performance Parents invited to attend – look out for a letter this week to get your tickets
Wednesday 18 th December 2.15pm	Reception and Year 1 Christmas sing-a-long Parents invited to join in
Thursday 19 th December 9.00 am	Year 4, 5 and 6 Christmas sing-a-long Parents invited to join in
Thursday 19 th December 11.00 am for morning session 2.30pm for afternoon session	Nursery Party day Sing-a-long sessions - parents invited to join in Nursery finish for Christmas holidays
Friday 20 th December	Reception to Year 6 Party day School finishes at 1.15pm for the Christmas holidays
Monday 6 th January	All children School reopens

Please arrive on time for the performances as the doors will close promptly. These dates are also on the school website and app. We look forward to seeing you all. Thank you for your continuing support.

Mrs H L Hutchinson
Acting Headteacher









